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With the rise of crime in New 
York City, in 2016 the NYPD 
started looking for alternative 
safety options for their officers 
while patrolling the streets. 
Previous cop killings, especially 
that of Brian Moore in Queens 
in 2014, sparked the research 
and project. 

In January 2017, it was officially announced that the NYPD would invest in a bullet resistant 
windows and doors project for their fleet of police vehicles. These windows would offer an 
extra level of protection while police patroled.  

Fasteners Direct was commissioned to provide specialty-made hardware for the NYPD bullet 
resistant windows project. 


